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24th October 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
PTFA Movie Night 
 
The PTFA will be holding a Movie Night on Thursday 8th November. 
 
The event will run from 3.15pm to 5.15pm and is open to children from Nursery to Year 6 and 
parents are more than welcome to attend for free. 
 
Children should be collected from the main reception at 5.15pm. 
 
The cost of the movie will be £2.50 per child – this includes a drink, hot dog and popcorn. 
 
All proceeds raised will go into the school PTFA fund. 
 
Please return the slip below and the £2.50 (CASH ONLY) in a named sealed envelope by Monday  
5th November. 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for ___________________________________ to attend movie night on 8th  
November 2018 and watch the film ticked below. I enclose £2.50 cash. 
 
Film choices: 
 

Peter Rabbit  

Hotel Transylvania  

 
 
I am / am not able to help at the event. (Delete as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed: ______________________________________ Date: _________________________ 

  

 


